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My name is Leanne Weizkoff, and I am at 855 Sahalee Court, in Solera, in Beaumont, 
California, and I’m calling about the West of Devers Project, and I would like to go on 
record as being in favor and support of the alternative alignment, which moves the 
towers more in line with where they are now. The original alignment moves them closer 
to homes, which doesn’t really seem necessary, and certainly would not be pleasant for 
those people who are in those homes and have been there for 10, 12 years. 
 
I attended the meeting very shortly, and so I did hear the information and did see the 
maps and I am very much in favor of the alternate proposal. 
 
My telephone number is 951-845-9289. I tried numerous times to do this by email, and 
for some reason my computer keeps telling me it doesn’t recognize that address. which 
I don’t understand. So that’s why it’s being done by phone on the last day. Thank you 
for paying attention to these things. Goodbye. 


